
February 25, 2019 

Commission Clerk 

FLORIDA UTILITY SERVICES 1, LLC 

5911 TROUBLE CREEK RD. 

NEW PORT RICHEY, FL. 34652 
863-904-5574 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

FILED 2/25/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 01230-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

RE: Docket # 2018-0202. Application for a Staff Assisted Rate Case by 
West Lakeland Wastewater, LLC in Polk County 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

This letter is the company response to staff's first data 
request question #21. 

Company had a meeting with representatives from the City of 
Lakeland concerning the monthly meter readings for West Lakeland 
Wastewater. The city agreed to provide the monthly meter 
readings in 1,000 gallon readings by the 10~ of each month, as 
an ongoing public records request. 

West Lakeland Wastewater will notify the customers that 
beginning with the April 2019 billing cycle we will be changing 
our billing cycle from the pt of the month to the lOth of the 
month which will also match the customers billing cycle with the 
cities. 

West Lakeland Wastewater hereby withdraws the request for a Lack 
of Meter Access charge for this utility. 

On behalf of the utility, 

Mike Smallridge. 




